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CONSTITUTIONAL ASSEMBLY 

THEME COMMITTEE 6: SPECIALISED STRUCTURES OF GOVERNMENT 

MEETING ON 14 FEBRUARY 1995 

CASSETTE ONE 

Chair: S de Beer 

Sdb 

SdB 

Can you ask them to come in please because we would like to 
start. Mr Vali we’re waiting for you. 
Colleagues its 10 past 2, I think its time to start. May I 
extend a hearty word of welcome to all of you. We are also 
glad to see some of our experts here. Welcome to you as well. 
Colleagues may I start off with the usual question, have you 
all this documentation at your disposal dated the 14th of 
February with a yellow cover, is this yellow, peach, Miss Love 
says its peach. Mr ... here also. Does everybody have the 
documentation now. We’re talking about this one Mr George 
dated the 14th of February, Theme Committee 6. 

The one that says E249 

The one that says E249, you’ve got it. Colleagues if you will 
welcome we are now at agenda point number 2, Theme Committee 
meeting of the 7th of February, you’ll find that on page 4-8. 
Do you have any remarks on the correctness of these minutes. 
We did scrutinise it at a core group meeting as well. Can we 
have a proposal. Mr Chiole shakes his head. Thank you Miss 
Love, thank you Mr Chiole. Why do you shake your head when you 
look at Miss Love. So colleagues recording facilities does not 
seem to be working 

Four labelled cassette with nothing on it. Service officers 
were responsible for recording this meeting. 

   



  

Theme Committee6 - 14 February1995 
Tape 1 

NOTES 

0054: 
Mr Varie(???) 

0775: 
Thank you Mr ??? (sounds like Cheonie). 

  
 



  

Theme Committee 6 - 14 February 1995 

Tape 1 

Chairperson 

Vg 
Can you ask him to come in, please because we would like 

to start. Mr Varie???, we’re waiting for you. Collegues, it’s 

ten past two, | think it’s time to start. May | extend a 

hearty word of welcome to all of you. We are also glad to 

see some of our experts here, welcome to you as well. 

Colleagues, may | start off with the usual question: Have 

you all got this documentation at your disposal, dated 14 

February, with a yellow colour? 

(documentation being distributed) 

Does everybody have the documentation now? We are 

talking about this one, Mr George, dated 14th February. 

Theme Committee 6. The one that says E249. You've got 

it? Colleagues, | give you warm welcome. We are now at 

agenda point number 2, Theme Committee meeting of 7th 

February. You will find that on pages 4 to 8. Do you have 

any remarks on the correctness of these minutes? We did 

scrutinise it at the Core Group meeting as well. Can we 

So, colleagues, 

(rest of tape blank() 

  
 


